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I want to thank you warmly and personally for the magnificent contribution you are making
to the ‘Peers in Schools’ programme. | note from the records that in the last three months

alone, you have made three visits.

The programme goes from strength to strength and this is entirely due to the work that you
are putting into it. Very soon we will be able to say that almost a generation of secondary
school students will have had the opportunity to learn about the role that the House of
Lords plays in the legislative process — an important aspect of their role as citizens.

We will have a small summer reception again on Weds 23 July in the River Room to share
our experiences and to be able to thank you all — but ahead of that date, which we’ll confirm
later, | just wanted you to know how grateful | am.
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